## SACRED HEART SCHOOL



Box 10, 3900 Arthur Drive, Delta, BC V4K 3N5 Phone (604) 946-2611 - Fax: (604) 946-0598 www.shsdelta.ca

December 22, 2018

Dear Sacred Heart Community,

On behalf of our Parish Education Committee, I would like to extend to you and your family a Merry Christmas!

As we move into 2019, we have to be grateful for this past year. We recently completed our 30<sup>th</sup> Annual Dinner Dance Auction and have moved into our 101<sup>st</sup> year as a parish. These great milestones would not have been possible without the tireless commitment of so many volunteers.

We are blessed with the spiritual leadership of Fr. Francis, who was formally installed as the pastor of our parish in a beautiful mass earlier this month with Bishop Miller. In our school, we are also blessed with the outstanding spiritual leadership of Mr. Kozack and our amazing teachers, whose vocation to lead our future generations is a blessing to all of us.

Please join me in praying for our community in 2019. May we all continue to live out our annual school focus of, "What do you want of me Lord?" and may God continue to bless us and the many future Saints of our Sacred Heart Community.

Have a very happy and holy Christmas!

Yours in Christ,

Tim Dumas
Sacred Heart Parish Education Committee